
RDRA Committee Meeting 

17
th

 June 2013 

Holmbush 8.30pm 

 

Present:  John Kearsley (Chair), Louise Harbutt (Secretary), Philip Koniotes, Sue 

Barrow (Treasurer) 

 

 

1. Subscriptions 

A number of houses have still not paid for the financial year ended 31 May 2013 

and these will be followed up.  It was agreed to recommend to the AGM that the 

subscription be maintained at £55 per household (4 x for the RDA) for the new 

financial year. 

 

2. Road Repairs 

The potholes have now been repaired.  The committee felt that to prevent the 

potholes from becoming too large, the optimum would be to carry out the repairs 

twice a year, however this would be dependent on the subscriptions being paid 

towards the beginning of the financial year, rather than at the end. 

 

3. AGM 

This has been booked for Wednesday 10
th

 July at the nursery school, and the 

committee will send out the AGM Agenda in the next week.  All the existing 

committee members agreed to stand for re-election.  Items suggested so far under 

AOB are Neighbourhood Watch Scheme and potential purchase of the plot 

adjacent to Rowly Lodge by residents. 

 

4. Website 

The website has now been updated to include last year’s Treasurer’s Report and 

the recent committee minutes. 

 

5. Planning Applications 

The committee agreed to object to the current planning application for the land 

adjacent to Rowly Lodge on the grounds of sighting and appearance. Action JK 

 

6. AOB 

1)   The constitution needs to be amended to reflect the agreement at last year’s 

AGM that only one bank account is required 

2)  Gift to be purchased for Mrs Broadhurst 

Action LH 

 

 


